
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians and Students: 

Our goal is for every student to have a safe bus ride to and from school.  In order to 
create a safe transportation environment, behavioral expectations are spelled out in the 
Parent/Student handbook.  Please review these expectations and the consequences 
listed below.  Both you and your child should sign the form below and return it with 
registration packet.  Your support and cooperation are needed and appreciated as we 
work together to transport your child safely to and from school.  

 

Thank you, 
James LaPier 
Principal 
 
A student may be suspended from riding the school bus for misconduct following a 
disciplinary referral from the bus driver or bus supervisor generally using the following 
guidelines: 
 

 1st offense-warned 3 to 5 days lunch detention and /or may be suspended from 
the bus. 

 2nd offense- May be suspended from the bus 2 to 4 school days. 
 3rd offense- May be suspended from the bus 5 to 9 school days. 
 4th offense- May be suspended from the bus for up to 10 to 29 school days.  
 5th offense- May be suspended from the bus for 30 days or remainder of the 

school year. 
 6th offense- May be removed from the bus for the remainder of the year. 

 
These guidelines may be adjusted based on the seriousness of the offense.  If the bus 
supervisor and principal determine that the offense poses a direct and serious threat to 
the student or others on the bus, the student can be suspended from riding the bus for 
the remainder of the year.  


